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Dear Teen Leadership Council Applicant,
	Thank you for your interest in participating in the 2018-2019 Teen Leadership Council hosted by the Community FoodBank of New Jersey! The Teen Leadership Council is designed to promote selfless service in action among high school students to raise awareness and develop long-term solutions to fight back against hunger in New Jersey. This year’s Teen Leadership Council will work together to host the Garden State’s first-ever Teen-Hosted Hunger Forum in May 2019.
	Twelve students will be selected to join the Teen Leadership Council to develop the skills needed to plan, coordinate and launch the Teen-Hosted Hunger Forum. The forum will be created for teens by teens. It is expected that 100+ teens from schools across New Jersey will attend the forum to learn about ways that they can take action within their own communities to solve the hunger crisis. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Participation within the Teen Leadership Council will require attendance at 8 monthly leadership training sessions as well as the ability to work with council members at various times each month through Skype phone calls and on-line teen council huddles. Training sessions will be held on the second Tuesday of each month from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Community FoodBank of New Jersey, located at 31 Evans Terminal Road – Hillside, NJ 07205. The first training/orientation session will be held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 from 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
	Potential applicants will be contacted for a phone interview and the applicant’s eligibility will be determined. A selection committee will review completed applications and accepted applicants will be notified on Friday, November 2, 2018 through e-mail and a phone call. Since the council will consist of 12 students, some applicants may not be accepted as members. 
	For more information about the Teen Leadership Council, please visit www.cfbnj.org or contact Michelle Jansen, Director of School and Community Outreach. Be sure to submit your application by Friday, October 26, 2018 for full consideration as a Teen Leadership Council member.

Sincerely,
							               Michelle Jansen
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